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Driveway Road Name Issues 
Examples in support of the proposed amendments to the Road Naming 

and Property Numbering Ordinance and Manual 
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Royal Acres is an example of a subdivision that occurred prior to the County having a 

requirement of County review and approval.  Therefore, roads are not public or private roads, 

and all vehicular access would be considered a driveway.  The current Ordinance and Manual 

does not require road name(s) for the many parcels in the subdivision. 
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Blue Ridge Acres was also subdivided prior to requirement for County review and approval.  

Little York Hts. should extend both ways, but 8662, 8665, and 8672 would need to be 

readdressed.  Access to Lots 69A-71 to 69A-81 will originate between 8683 and 8690 and 

should have a unique road name. 

 

 


